
Good Evening, 
 
I am writing in regards to the proposed development by Shining Hill Estates to increase building on the 
protected lands in the southwest corner of Newmarket.  
 
I am against the requested amendment and development. We need to continue to protect the 
environment and the green space around Newmarket. We do not need anymore high density housing 
and shopping areas. We need more parks, trails and outdoor recreation facilities. We need walking 
trails, skating trails, hiking trails, cycling trails, etc. We need to be able to be outdoors, to enjoy our 
surroundings in the peace and tranquility of nature.  
 
I am asking that you conserve what is left of the green space around Newmarket and not allow for the 
redevelopment of these protected lands. Please protect this land. 
 
Thank you, 
Chris Martin 

 


